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Following the publication of my article in a recent issue of Gambling Research (Griffiths, 2009), 
it has been brought to my attention that the joint Economic and Social Research Council/
Responsibility in Gambling Trust initiative that I mentioned was actually initiated in the 2005/2006 
academic year and not 2007 as I had stated. Therefore, the quote from “the (then) CEO of RiGT” 
was not from Mr Malcolm Bruce (who was the RiGT CEO in 2007) but his predecessor. I wish 
to offer my unreserved apologies to Mr Bruce for any undue and/or undeserved attention that he 
may have received as a direct result of my mistake relating to the ESRC/RiGT funding initiative 
starting date. 
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